COOMB BRIGGS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Inspire, Enjoy, Achieve

Roval Drive, Immingham, N.E. Lincolnshire DN40 2DY **Headteacher: Helen Redmond BA Hons QTS**

Tel: 01469 572584

Website: www.coombbriggsprimary.co.uk

24th May 2022



Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very much looking forward to the Jubilee Picnic on Thursday lunchtime. The front gate will be opened at 11.55 a.m., please try and be prompt as the children will be singing on the playground at 12.05 p.m. For any parents who can't attend, each class will record the song during the morning and then post on individual Class Dojo pages, as some children will not be able to take part in the recording due to safeguarding. With this in mind, please **<u>DO NOT</u>** take any photographs on the day. We will ensure we take some throughout the picnic and will upload them onto our facebook page, ensuring that any children who are not able to be in them are not included, this is to ensure all of our children are kept safe.

We are looking forward to seeing all of the fantastic crowns that have been made – please remember to bring them in on Thursday for judging. Children may wear red, white and blue however, no football kits are to be worn. You may sit with your own children or as groups of friends, it is totally up to you. Once everyone is on the playground the gate will be shut and a member of staff will stay near the gate to let you out should you wish to leave. No children will be allowed to leave during the picnic.

Please remember to bring a blanket to sit on as the grass may be slightly damp due to the amount of rain we have had. If you wish to have an ice-cream you will also need a small amount of change, no more than £2.50 will be needed, as we will have Bensley's Home-made Ice cream will be on site for the duration of the picnic. Finally, please remember to bring your picnic! Hopefully the sun will shine and we will have a lovely event celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.

We are really looking forward to welcoming you all back on site for our first event following Covid!

Kind regards,

Mrs Helen Redmond Headteacher



















